
HAMILTON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 
Date 8/2/18 
 
CALL TO ORDER/PLEDGE OF ALEGANCE 6:30PM Guest Count  2 Resident Count  15 
 
Present:  Conway, Duby, Iutzi, LaBoda, Wright     
 
LaBoda moved to approve the agenda, supported by Iutzi, All in favor.  MC   
 
Treasurer’s report read by Duby, motion to approve by Conway, 2nd by LaBoda All in favor.  MC 
 
Reading of July minutes by LaBoda, motion to approve by Iutzi 2nd  by Conway  All in favor. MC 
 
Invoices read by LaBoda motion to approve and pay bills by Duby, 2nd by Iutzi  All in favor.  MC 
 
Guest: Cory Barz, Clare County Transit representative gave a presentation on the history and services of the 
transit and answered questions. Sandy Bristol, County Commissioner gave updates on county business 
including; There will be a Land Sale at the Doherty Hotel on August 4th.  The Animal Shelter is getting a much 
needed new truck.  Gerrymandering will be on the ballot in November.  Progress is being made establishing a 
Violence Prevention Coalition.  There will be a guest speaker at the October MTA meeting regarding Medical 
Marijuana. 
 
Public Comments:  Bob Bess expressed concern over how the stumps were left in a mess after the road work 
was done on Athey Ave.  Mark Robinson was also concerned with stumps on the power line and that the black 
silt fence by Cranberry Creek is not working as it should. 
 
Linda Barkell, Planning Commission Secretary stated they met on July 10th and continued discussing green 
burials and cemetery ordnances.  There will be a Rummage/Craft Sale fundraiser for the park on Saturday 
September 1st and Mr. Vetoes will be the food vender.  Spaces are $15 and includes a meal ticket.  Meal tickets 
are $10.  The Park Fund was able to purchase a lot of equipment, fencing and two pavilions from Harrison 
Community Schools that is located at Amble Elementary for $500. 
 
Mark Janeczko, Zoning & Blight Enforcement stated he issued 4 new permits and sent letters on an 
abandoned house.  Incoming complaints include, barking dogs, scrappers, sewage, and abandon cars. 
 
New Business: The raise for the Deputy Clerk and Deputy Treasurer had been tabled.  Conway moved to 
increase both deputies pay by $750 annually.  Supported by Duby, All in favor.  MC  Final brining for 2018 
will be done on August 21. 
 
Old Business:  Work on the north end of the building will begin the end of August.  Surveyors are working on 
the cemetery.  Siren did not sound.   
 
Conway moved to adjourn at 7:40pm supported by Iutzi, all in favor.  MC 


